
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING FOR CONCURRENT ENROLLMENT [BG-G,
E] 

DATE: January 23, 2007
________________________________________________________________

Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding between ECISD and the Odessa
Junior College District to provide high school students both high school credit
and college certificate and associate degree credit for the 2006-2007 academic
school year

***************

It is recommended that the Board approve the Memorandum of Understanding
for the 2006-2007 academic school year.

***************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis, M.Ed., Joseph Gallegos, Ph.D., 
Superintendent of Schools Deputy Superintendent for

Accountability, Curriculum
and Instruction


